
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minuets 

June 1, 2020 
1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday, June 1, 2020 at the 
Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Lance Barthel, Dave Magee and 
Brian Webster, absent was member Steve Copp Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary 
Border, Borough Engineer Greg Rogalski       
     
 
New Business 
 
 

1. Auction for the 1997 and 2009 Truck 
With the purchase of the new truck two of the vehicles currently owned can be sold.   
Zach brought up an auction such as CapCOG but it was decided that would not be worth 
the time. It was suggested if we have more things to sell then the two trucks Dave would 
be willing to host the auction as he has an auctioneer license.  If not, we would post on 
line or do a sealed bid.  

 
  

2. Curbing on Cassell Street  
Since there was a lot of work done on the road by different utilities there really is no way 
to determine who caused the damage.  The committee suggested to power wash the black 
marks off the curb. 

 
 
Old Business 
 

1. Road Project – Jay Fulkroad and Sons 
 There was no response from the company to fix the road. The Committee decided to have the 
solicitor send a letter letting them know that we will not be paying the rest of the money that was 
owned and will fix the project on our own.  
 

2. Suez - Paving of streets (Linden Ave)  
This will be started by the end of June.  

                
3. Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek 

The engineering team did do an inspection of the bridge and found that the supports of 
the bridge are still in good shape but will need some minor repairs which will help bring 
down the cost of the project and allow the focus to be on the super structure. Greg will 
send Zach a list of things that need to be done for the application to obtain the HATS 
grant money.    

 



4. Pole Building 
This will be moved to long term planning.  

 
5. Liquid Fuels Account Update   

Greg has all of the information he needs; the next step is to set up a meeting with 
PennDOT to make sure the borough is able to spend the money.  

  
6. Land Survey Behind the Borough Building  

Zach reported that the survey work started on Thursday May 28 and once all of the 
field work was done, he would receive a report to share with council.   

 
7. Four Hour Parking Limit Sign  

It was decided to recommend removing the four-hour time limit from the ordinance 
and to just allow public parking. 

 
8. Agility Program  

Zach reported PennDOT is not interested in exchanging services with the brough for 
street sweeping 850.  Zach will check with Ken to make sure if we do sweep it will not 
damage the sweeper. 

 
9. Truck  

Committee decided to go forward and purchase the truck. It was then moved to 
finance to decide what funds to take the money out of. 

 
10. Speeding on Ridgeview Drive     

The Committee decided against parking on both side of the street and wanted to have the 
item removed from the agenda.   

               
 
Other Business 
None  
 
Public Comment 
 
Sally McCoy of 216 Park Drive was upset about the letter she received from the solicitor 
about the complaint she had made about the fence her neighbor had built at 218 Park 
Drive.  She felt that the solicitor had placed the blame on her for the tree growing and 
causing sight issues. She felt the real problem was the fence and not the tree.  The 
committee decided to ask the brough manager to find the original permit fence to make 
sure it was a legal fence and it would be discussed at the council meeting.     
 
                                                          Next Meeting: July 6, 2020 


